An attachment for primary source submission by Mary Walsh

Thank you

Mary Walsh

-----Original Message-----
From: Bill Dunn [mailto:bdunn26@bigpond.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, 16 October 2013 12:33 PM
To: Mary Walsh
Subject: Re: FCAFC 192

Hi Mary

Thank you for your response. Mary, I think you should know there are lots of
little and older "Williams " kids around now. There is an association which
keeps us informed of research developments and our son Mat has taken part in
a variety of tests and assessments. We attend the annual picnic at the Mater
Dai school here in Sydney on the last Sunday in August each year and the
number of newly diagnosed cases is unbelievable.

Please include my letter as part of your submission. If I can be of further
assistance do not hesitate to contact me at any time.  We have real live
examples of people who were convinced by those who"knew best" 
to venture into open employment and could only return to the environment in
which they felt comfortable with,in their mind, a loss of face and sense of
failure. This nonsense has got to be stopped!

Kindest Regards
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